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The National Federation of the Blind of Illinois Presents a Parents Seminar

THEIR FUTURE BEGINS WITH US

A day-long seminar for parents of visually impaired and blind children will be held on Saturday April 4, 2009, at the O'Hare Holiday Inn, Chicago 5615 North Cumberland Avenue.   A keynote address will be presented by Carol Castellano, the co-author of The Bridge to Braille: Reading and School Success for the Young Blind Child and author of Because Books Matter: Reading Braille Books with Young Blind Children; and Making It Work: Educating the Blind/Visually Impaired Student in the Regular School.   Carol Castellano is also the parent of a blind child.  Families and teachers of blind children from throughout Illinois are invited to share in an empowering day of lectures and discussions about Individualized Education Plans (IEP's), socialization, and other important issues in the lives of their children.  Technology will be demonstrated.  Blind adults and students will share their life experiences, explaining what worked for them when they were growing up and what could be improved for the upcoming generation.  Braille and cane travel workshops are available.  The whole family is welcome to attend; interesting activities will be provided for children and teens.  Spanish translation will be available.

Cost:  $25 adults, $10 ages 12-18, and $5 for ages 11 and under includes continental breakfast and box lunches.  Overnight accommodations are available for $73 at the O’Hare Holiday Inn by calling 773 693-5800.  Indicate that you are asking for the National Federation of the Blind group rate.   For those traveling from outside the Chicago-metro area, financial assistance may be available.  Please apply for Chappell assistance by going to www.nfbofillinois.org.

The National Federation of the Blind (NFB) is a 50,000-member organization that works to insure the full participation of blind people in all aspects of society. The National Organization of Parents of Blind Children is a division of NFB which has been helping to spread a positive message about vision loss to parents for more than  twenty-five years.  "Surrounding your blind child with other successful blind children and adults will allow you to understand that they can have a successful future just like their peers!" explains Beth Sturman, the mother of a 12-year-old blind son.

Download an application to sign up from www.nfbofillinois.org.

For more information, please contact Debbie Kent Stein at dkent5817@worldnet.att.net  (773)-631-1093), or Carmen Dennis at carmen88@comcast.net (773-583-0899.

Vision impairment can be reduced to a nuisance with proper training.   Please come and see how.  

